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The purpose of this meeting was to review the regional and interregional planning processes and to 
review, discuss and receive input from the stakeholder group on the initial results of economic 
power transfer sensitivities. 

The welcome and introduction were made by Scott Parker from DESC. 

Scott Parker discussed the purpose and goals of the meeting. 

Scott Parker presented an overview of the SCRTP regional and interregional planning processes. 

Edward Chapman presented the findings of the economic power transfer sensitivities for DESC. 
Emily Morgan presented the findings for Santee Cooper.  Emily also presented the N-1 findings for 
Santee Cooper. Stakeholder input on the transfer sensitivity findings for DESC and Santee Cooper 
was solicited.  Scott Parker answered questions about the regional planning process and FERC 
Order 2023. 

Scott Parker discussed the meeting content for the next SCRTP meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:51 AM. 

 

 

 


